Ambassador
of the Republic of Poland
to the Republic of Croatia

Zagreb, 02/10/2020

Dear Madam/Sir,

The current year has brought the world challenges that no one expected. The coronavirus
pandemic has changed not only our everyday lives, but has also forced us to look for new ways to
run and develop business and establish contacts with foreign partners. Meetings and talks
between potential business partners from different countries using modern communication
solutions are an excellent way to continue business, regardless of the difficulties that

entrepreneurs and all of us have faced recently.

I am convinced that the meetings of entrepreneurs from the Visegrad Group (V4)
countries, including Poland, and Croatia within the "Go Global — Go Virtual” initiative will
contribute to the development and intensification of cooperation and economic contacts

between our countries.

| wish you all not only successful talks, but also fruitful cooperation in the future, for the

benefit of the economies of our countries.

Please accept the assurance of my highest consideration,



